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What have we been doing this 

week?  
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been battling through the 

concept of fractions and Mr. Gardiner has been 

so impressed with how every child in the class 

has really started to gain a great understanding 

of the subject. Not only could the children find 

fractions of shapes, they could find fractions 

of different quantities. Well done Class 3! 

 

In English we have carried on looking at         

instructions and, in particular, how to follow 

them. Also, we learned about imperative verbs 

that we use in bossy sentences - for one day 

only they were allowed to boss Mr. Gardiner 

about. 

 

What are we doing next week..? 
 
English 

 

In English we will be carrying on looking at        

instructions in text. We will also be writing a    

recount of the Christmas Play describing how  

fantastic everybody was and, very importantly, 

will be using lots of exciting connectives in our 

work. 

 

Maths 

 

Next week in maths we will be beginning to handle 

money and will be looking at the different coins 

we use in day to day life, gaining a greater        

understanding of their individual values. We will 

also be seeing if there is more than one way of 

making a particular value using lots of different 

coins. Please do show the children the coins that 

you use in day to day life to help their              

understanding develop further! 

 

Topic  

In DT we will be evaluating the toy robots that 

we made this week.  

 

In RE we will be looking at the Christmas story 

and why it is important to Christians.  

 

In Science we will be finishing off an experiment 

about materials. 

 

In Art we will carry on looking at artist Alexander 

Calder and making an ‘Alexander mobile’. 

 

In PE we will be ‘rounding off’ our gymnastics  

topic by putting together a sequence using all the 

different aspects we have learned about this half 

term. 

Week beginning 30th November 

 

Monday: Library books  

 

Tuesday: PE kit and home reading books.  

Christmas Play. 

 

Wednesday: PE kit, spelling and homework 

books. Christmas Play. 

 

Thursday: Flapjack day, bring 50p if you would 

like a drink or flapjack at playtime 

Red group show and tell this week. Please bring 


